
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND 
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE BOROUGH OF DELAWARE WATER GAP 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council of the Borough of Delaware Water Gap, 
pursuant to Section 1308 of the Pennsylvania Borough Code, presented the proposed Budget 
for FY 2022 at a regular meeting held on December 6, 2021.  The proposed Budget is available 
for public inspection at the Borough Building, 49 Main Street, Delaware Water Gap, 
Pennsylvania 18327, during regular business hours. The proposed Budget will be presented for 
final approval and adoption at a special meeting of the Borough Council scheduled on 
December 20, 2021 at 6:00 P.M., at the Borough Building.  Any and all interested persons are 
invited to inspect the proposed budget, to attend the special meeting where adoption of the 
budget shall be considered and to offer such comments in relation to the proposed budget as 
they may desire. 

Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting will be required to satisfy social 
distancing guidelines and must wear a facial mask.   If you require any special accommodations 
to attend or participate in the meeting, please contact the Borough at (570) 476-0331 at least 
one day in advance to discuss how your needs may be accommodated. 

Weitzmann, Weitzmann & Huffman, LLC 
By:  Deborah L. Huffman, Esq. 
700 Monroe Street 
Stroudsburg, PA  18360 
Solicitors, Borough of Delaware Water Gap 


